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15 June Marine Pyrotechnic Display Cancelled Due to Adverse Weather 

 

    In view of the adverse weather, the Hong Kong Tourism Board (HKTB) announced that, 

the Marine Pyrotechnic Display scheduled to be held in the Wan Chai Harbourfront area at 8 pm 

this evening (15 June) will be cancelled. 

 

The HKTB will continue to update the latest situation in real time through its website and social 

media platforms. Notices are also posted at the Kowloon Visitor Centre and on-site locations. 

 

The HKTB sincerely thanks the public and visitors for their support and understanding.  

 

For details, please visit: 

https://www.discoverhongkong.com/eng/what-s-new/harbour-nightscape-spectacle.html 

 

– Ends – 

 

For media inquiries, please contact: 

Ms Carina Lee       Ms Fo Wong 

Tel: 2807 6221        Tel: 2807 6371 

Email: carina.lee@hktb.com    Email: fo.wong@hktb.com 

During non-office hours, please call 8200 7860. 
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